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Mr. Allen,

The Donalds emails on thehostiletakeoverofmca.com were redacted by collier county public schools General counsel,Jon Fishbane' Mr' Fishbane is the state's most reputable expert on the Family Educaiional and privacy Act and we areconfident in his abilities' The emails were properly requested and received through a public records request and sent tous by a Collier County taxpayer.

Have a nice day!


